
 

Celebrate Parks Week by walking in nature - it’s great for your 
physical and mental health. 

This walk will leave from the Fairfield Boathouse and head along the Yarra River. You 
will experience the many birds that live along the Yarra river as well as the River Red 
Gums that line the river.   
Difficulty: Easy 
 

Meeting point:    Fairfield Boathouse carpark, Heidelberg Rd Fairfield 

When:    Friday 16th March 2018. 10:00am – 11:00 

 

You can register for these walks in the Nature Walks group on ParkConnect at 
www.parkconnect.vic.gov.au 

You will then be able to join all Parks Victoria’s Nature Walk and Volunteer 
opportunities in the future.  

More Information 
13 19 63 

 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Nature Walk 
 Yarra Bend Park 

https://www.parkconnect.vic.gov.au/Volunteer/public-planned-activity/?id=19ed8bf2-b421-e811-8158-e0071b676d01

